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Shabbat Parshat Vayetzei, November 8&9, 2013

“Shabbat Chiburim” —(Connections) will take place this year

on Shabbat Parshat Vayetzei, 6 of Kislev, November 8", - Every
family on the yishuv is asked to invite another family from the yishuv
for seudat Shabbat lunch on this day. The family should invite a
family they have not yet invited, who speaks a different mother
tongue. Hebrew speakers invite English speakers and vice

versa. We would appreciate all residents’ participation in this
endeavor. It is preferable to invite a family with whom you are
familiar to get to know them better, or feel to ask for suggestions.
Either way, please contact Chana Schuster 976 1493 ext. 4,
0504054088 chanaschuster@agmail.com or Maya Douglen 072-
2992209, 0527830167mayadouglen@amail.com so that we will know
which families are inviting which.

All are invited to an Oneg Shabbat co-sponsored by
Glenwood and the yishuv on Friday night, Nov. 8th in
Ulam Yaffe at 8 PM.



